
 
 

     

 

 

                   Prince of Songkla University 

                   Hat-Yai  90112  

                   THAILAND 

                   Tel :  66-74-282817   

 

  19  July  2016 

 

Dear Associate Professor Dr CHAN Cecilia, Head of Professional Development 

Centre for the Enhancement of Teaching and Learning, The University of Hong Kong 

 

It was our great pleasure to meet with you and listened to your talk at the Education Conference 

in Bangkok last month.  We were very impress and inspired by your presentation on generic 

skill. 

 

Prince of Songkla University (PSU) will be hosting the "PSU-Education Conference" with the 

aim at sharing experiences in Education amongst universities in Southern Thailand. This year is 

the fourth PSU Education Conference with the theme:"Instructional Design for Autonomous 

Learners" and expand to participants from universities in Thailand.  It would be our honour and 

great opportunity if you could share with us on the case study from the University of Hong Kong 

on related topics of education.  We would very much appreciate, and wonder if you could join us 

and lead the workshop on generic skill, and also give a talk as a Keynote speaker in the 

conference.  

 

The conference will be held at Prince of Songkla University, Hat Yai, Thailand during December 

19-20, 2016.  The workshop will be on December 19 and your talk is scheduled on December 20.  

Please kindly consider our invitation and please let us know.  PSU will be responsible for all the 

cost of your travelling, accommodation, and living expenses.  

 

I am looking forward to hearing from you soon and thank you very much. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
(Associate Professor Chutamas Satasook) 

Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Prince of Songkla University 

Hat Yai, Songkhla 90112 

Thailand 

e-mail:  chutamas.p@psu.ac.th 

Tel: +66 74 282817 
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